
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 19th April 2024 
 
Year 4 trip to Ely Cathedral on Monday 20th May 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
In the summer term, we will be exploring, why people pray, what prayer is and how this changes across 
different religions. To help enrich understanding of this topic, we have arranged a visit to Ely Cathedral 
on Monday 20th of May.  
 
This exciting educational visit will enable them to discover what prayer is in Christianity and link this to 
Christians’ beliefs about God, have a story telling session and additionally, a sensory tour of the 
Cathedral.  
 
Children should dress in school uniform, bring a waterproof coat, water bottle and a packed lunch. In 
case of hot weather, please ensure the children have a sun hat and sun cream. The children will eat their 
lunch inside or, weather permitting, on the East Lawn. Children should be at school at the normal time, 
the coach will leave at 9:00am and we are scheduled to return by 3:00pm.  
 
There is a charge of £16.95 to cover the trip and coach costs. Please log onto pupil asset to give consent 
and return the contribution no later than 10th May 2024.  
 
Under the terms of the 1988 Education Act, we are not permitted to make a charge for the visits that 
take place during school hours, since this breaches the principle of free education. However, there is no 
funding provision to cover these types of activities. To cover these costs, we rely on the continued 
goodwill of the parents to contribute towards educational visits. We ask you to consider your support 
of these activities as an important part of your working relationship with us in school.   
 
We are looking to welcome some parent helpers on this trip. If you are able to support, please add your 
information to this form and your child’s class teacher will be in touch. 
https://forms.office.com/e/R7gvvY478f 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Miss Lygo, Mr Hodgkiss and Mr Brolia 
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